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From: Richard Noble

To: Martin, Craig (CMartin@gov.nl.ca
Subject: Follow up to that note.

Date: Thursday, July 24, 2014 4:58:00 PM
Dear Craig,

| fully appreciate the information in the previous email looks detailed... but practically... it’s very
standard stuff that they have and genuinely makes analysis relatively rapid.

While stressing the need to get this information... the set up only takes an hour or two... and then
requires just a couple of button presses each month for Nalcor to produce.

It really does allow effective analysis, not just knee jerk reaction and false alerts... and this is huge
time saver (and a reduction of headaches for Nalcor).

We really need to stand by this... Schedule was key focus for the OC... to limit to the IPS will make
the OC just a pipe/flow through. (Value added slim to nil)

Keen to answer any questions.

Very best regards,
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